Instructions for the 2007 PPCMA Member Questionnaire

Dear PPCMA Members:

On our Web Site “Survey Page” you will find a PPCMA Member Questionnaire comprised of 30 questions. It will only take a few minutes of your time and we would greatly appreciate your input. You may go to http://www.ppcma.org/Surveys/PPCMA_2007_Member_Questionnaire.doc to download the Questionnaire. ALL INDIVIDUAL RESPONSES WILL REMAIN COMPLETELY CONFIDENTIAL. The individual responses will be consolidated into one easy to understand document that will be made available to all interested parties through our web site, www.PPCMA.org and via e-mail. 

Two ways to respond to this Questionnaire via e-mail (PPCMA@charter.net) are available to you. 

First response method: use the downloaded Microsoft Word file containing the Questionnaire. You may mark this Word file with your Numerical Ratings by simply editing it and then attach the edited file to a return e-mail back to us.

Second response method: you may simply send us an e-mail with a list of your Numerical Ratings that are numbered corresponding to the Questions. Whichever way is easiest for you will be fine. 
The response deadline is July 15th, 2007.

While the PPCMA Advisory Council has its' views of Pecan Plantation issues, we would like to hear more from all of you, the PPCMA membership. Your views will help us understand and focus on the issues of key importance to the community as we move forward. We sincerely appreciate your taking the time to participate in this important process.

Thank you,

PPCMA Advisory Council

Jim Allen

John Gehring

Mike "Robo" Robinius

Ray Stallings

Dan White

To Join PPCMA, simply e-mail us at PPCMA@charter.net
www.PPCMA.org
